RONYAK

NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION
WORK

Please be advised that the asphalt milling and paving of your street
will begin the week of 4/14/23

During this time, please refrain from parking in the roadway at any
time, as work will be performed from 7 am to 7pm, Monday-Friday.

Delays should be expected during these hours.

Ronyak Paving will maintain access to local traffic and emergency
vehicles as necessary.

Construction is expected to be completed no later than 5/2023
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Please call our office if you have any special needs or concerns,

440-834-1988.

Sincerely,

Ronyak Paving, Inc.

14376 N. Cheshire Street ® P.O. Box 567 ¢ Burton, OH 44021
ph 440.834.1988 ¢ fax 440.834.1989
1.800.PAVE.NOW ¢ www.RonyakPaving.com
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